 
GLÜHWEIN CUP & DINNER AT GOLF DE LUXEMBOURG, BELENHAFF 
SUNDAY, 21 OCTOBER 2018

The committee is pleased to invite members to our final GCEC tournament for 2018.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In keeping with tradition this will be the Glühwein Cup and it will be held at Golf de Luxembourg, Belenhaff on Sunday 21 October. The formula will be a Single Stableford Competition but will also have some added surprises courtesy of Captain Gert!
First flight will tee off at 13.00 (we have pre-booked 10 tee times – maximum 40 participants)

The tournament will be followed by a three course dinner with coffee (menu attached). 
Prizegiving will take place before the dinner.

Deadline for entries is Monday, 15 October at 18.00.

Dinner is scheduled for + 19.15.

COST:

Greenfee non member of Belenhaff:				60€
Dinner								40€

Greenfee Belenhaff members:					00€
Dinner								40€

This price includes Glühwein and cakes at the Half Way House.

The dinner is of course open to guests/family/friends of participants.

Please note that the restaurant will charge the club for the numbers booked and NOT for the numbers present. Any cancellations for the meal must be made 7 days before the event, otherwise our Treasurer is unable to refund.

Please transfer the relevant amount to the GCEC account:

IBAN LU07 0025 1597 4376 8500 – reference “Glühwein Cup 2018”

If you wish to join us for this event, please email the following information to
Marie.petitmcg@gmail.com

Name, home club, exact hcp
Dinner Y/N
Choice of Menu (starter, main course, dessert)
Name of Guest (if relevant) and choice of menu

The committee is looking forward to welcoming all our members, partners/friends to this closing competition of the 2018 season.

						The Committee
















